CANCELLATION OF BID

CONTRACT NO. E-BP-8

Reference is made to the Invitation to Bid, Contract No. E-BP-8 for the Eighth Bangkok Water
Supply Improvement Project under a loan from the Japan International Cooperation Agency (“JICA”) issued

on August 2,2010.

The Metropolitan Waterworks Authority now cancels bidding of the said contract.
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